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Husch & Eppenberger Attorneys 
Recognized by Legal Aid of East 
Tennessee
Husch & Eppenberger is proud to announce the names of those attorneys in its 
Chattanooga, Tennessee office who have been recognized by Legal Aid of East 
Tennessee's Pro Bono Project.

The following Husch attorneys are committed to providing pro bono legal 
services to individuals, public service groups, and charitable organizations that 
are unable to pay for the legal representation they need:

Alan L. Cates 
Stephen S. Duggins
Benjamin P. Harper
Ryan W. Mitchem
Scott M. Shaw
Joseph C. Simpson
Donna S. Spurlock
Caroline B. Stefaniak 

The Pro Bono Project is a combined effort between several organizations, 
including Legal Aid of East Tennessee and the Chattanooga Bar Association. In 
2007, the combined group of honored attorneys spent more than 1700 hours 
assisting approximately 380 citizens with their civil legal problems.
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